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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I have been an Alaskan resident now for almost 10 years. We are a very active family in the outdoors here in

Alaska. We participate in snowmobiling ( I still refuse to call it snowmachining as I grew up in Minnesota!), ATV

riding all over the state as well as fishing and hunting all over the state. Having unnecessary restrictions on the

use of motorized vehicles in any area of the state is ridiculous. The vast majority of my friends are active

outdoorsmen and are conservationists first. We are aware that we need to treat the state well so that later

generations can enjoy the same amazing resources. Nonresident comments should not be considered at all. I

don't claim to be able tell Minnesota how to manage the Boundarty Waters and I don't have the arrogance to tell

Florida how to manage the Everglades, etc.  Thank you for your consideration. 


